
 

July 8, 2012 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I have known Mr. Jantunen Edwin Karl since September 2009 when he 

worked as a Marketing Specialist in DIC where I was his supervisor. During 

his time here he has done an excellent job in letting the public know about 

and purchase our product outstanding advertising and planning tight thought 

to the purchase of our product.He has always gives 100% dedication to his 

work.He always ensures the job will be done. 

Edwin is always punctual,he will be a great assct to any employer and I 

stongly recommend him for any eddeaor hechooses to pursue. 

 

 

 


